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I am writing to support the removal of changing time twice during the year twice.  I 

feel it is unnecessary and can cause problems such as missing appointments if the 

date of time change is not  remembered until after it happens,  I don't see any benefit 

to changing the time in the fall and again in the spring, it makes no sense. All states 

should just stay in their time zones all year long.  If enough states follow this 

approach we can all just stay on the same standard time within each time zone. I 

don't think we should be ruled by neighboring states, if we go this way the other 

states will be motivated to follow.  Lets lead the way on this issue. 

 

Ray Hardiman 

Aurora  


